
 

 

 

SAISD Cafeteria Charge Policy At A Glance 
 

It is important to our District and staff that students have the nourishment they need each day to learn. The 

United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) issued guidance that allows schools to offer meals to all 

students at no cost for the 2021-2022 school year. SAISD will offer healthy meals every school day to all 

students at no cost. For more information visit www.saisdschoolnutrition.com 

 

District Charge Policy 
  Staff may be allowed to charge school meals up the amount limit determined by their campus  

administrators.  
Note:  Substitute staff may not charge meals 

 Charging of Alacarte premium entrees, snacks items, ice cream, beverages, and extra servings of 
menu items offered in the cafeteria is not permitted on any campus. 

 All items offered in the snack bars at the Middle Schools & High Schools are Alacarte items and cannot be 
charged. Refer to Alacarte price list for complete listing of Alacarte items that may not be charged by 
students.  
 

Parent Resources Available: 
 Parents can view student account balances online at schoolcafe.com  

Free services available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. 
 Contact the school cafeteria or the Child Nutrition Office at (325) 659-3615 for more information.   
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